DANIEL K. AKAKA

WASHINGTON OFFICE: 141 HART SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510 TELEPHONE: (202) 224–6361

HONOLULU OFFICE: 3106 PRINCE JONAH KUHIO KALANIAMADLE FEDERAL BURDING P.O. BOX 50144 HONOLULU, HI 96850 TELEPHONE: (808) 522–8970

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1103

January 17, 2007

COMMITTEES:
ARMED SERVICES
ENERGY AND NATURAL RESOURCES
HOMELAND SECURITY AND
GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS
INDIAN AFFAIRS
VETERANS' AFFAIRS

MESSAGE FROM U.S. SENATOR DANIEL K. AKAKA

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest aloha and best wishes at the 20th Anniversary of the Honolulu University.

Today, you come together to commemorate an important milestone marking 20 years of achievement and contribution to education. I wish you continuing success as you meet the educational needs of your student body. It is exciting to acknowledge that you are now focusing on developing an on-line educational program and all the flexibility that such a program will bring.

As you celebrate this 20th Anniversary of the Honolulu University, may I also take this means to warmly congratulate President Arthur O. Yamada. My mahalo to you for your contributions to your profession and our community.

The Honolulu University continues to preserve and sustain its commitment to education. My thoughts are with you for a memorable 20th Anniversary celebration and I wish you the very best in the years to come.

Aloha pumehana,

DANIEL K. AKAKA

U.S. Senator